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Children In Need    

Dear parents and carers, 

We have had a fabulous day today raising money for the Children In Need charity 

appeal. 

All the children took part in the live BBC fitness session ‘Big Morning Live’ led by 

Joe Wicks, we had great fun marching, twisting, stretching, performing star jumps 

and touching our toes to music! During the day each class have enjoyed a range 

of exciting PE challenges in the hall, working to improve their own fitness levels. 

A huge thank you and well-done goes to our School Council members who 

organised a bun sale in aid of Children In Need, they raised an impressive £79.45! 

Thank you so much to all the parents who donated buns, they were much 

appreciated by the children. We really do value your support on these occasions.  

Our total funds raised today was £250.00, many thanks to everyone for all your 

support for this very worthwhile 

cause.  

Kind Regards 

Keeping in Touch 

You can contact class teachers  or Mrs Tomlinson or the School Office via 

ClassDojo. We are using ClassDojo more and more to send out reminders, so 

Attendance 

 We are extremely concerned by the number of requests we are still receiving 

for children to have leave from school during term time. The Government 

ruling is that Headteachers should not authorise leave in term time except in 

the most exceptional circumstances as this affects children’s learning.  

A number of children are leaving school during the school day for various appointments. 

This has a major impact on the children’s learning. Please make medical appointments out 

of school hours or during the school holidays wherever possible. Medical evidence MUST be 

provided for any appointments to be authorised.  

Parking Issues 

A number of parents are parking on the double yellow lines opposite the school and also 

stopping on the zig - zag lines outside the school gates. Both of these actions pose a serious 

danger to our families and we are very concerned that a child could be knocked down if we 

do not address the situation. 

As a school  we request that parents and carers: 

 - do not park on the yellow lines opposite school. 

 - do not stop on the zig-zag lines to drop children off or to collect children. 

Dates for your Diary 

Reception & Nursery  Nativity performances— Tuesday 10th December at 10.30am and 2.15pm 

Year 1 & 2  Nativity performances—Wednesday 11th December—9.00am and 2.00pm 

Snowball Fun Day—13th December  

Years 3 & 4 Christmas party—16th December  

Reception & Y2 Christmas Party—17th December  

Nursery , Little Bears  & Year 1 Christmas party—18th December  

Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party—19th December 

Christmas Lunch—18th December 

Christmas Jumper Day—19th December 


